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Mayor Frank Scarpitti and Members of Council
The Town of Markham

101 Town Centre Blvd

Markham, Ontario

L3R 9W3

Dear Mayor and Members of Council:

Please be advised that the following members were added to the Unionville BIA’s
Board of Management in 2008, as amended and approved at our meetings held in January and
May 2008.

Below is a list of the executive for the Unionville B.LA.

CHAIR- Gregory McCormick, Unionville Trading Post, 154A Main St.
Phone: 905 479 2085 Fax: 905 479 6658 Email: gmtm@bellnet.ca

VICECHAIR-Sarah Iles, Cigar Bodega, 205 Main St., 905 513 1810

(new) VICECHAIR-Sharon Taylor-Wood, What Girls Want, 158 Main St., 905 305 0999
VICECHAIR-Suzanne Bouchard, Eclectics, 144 Main St., 905 477 4839

(new) TREASURER-Angela Wong, Noteworthy, 209 Main St., 905 944 9066
SECRETARY-Tracy MacKinnon, Box 64711, Unionville L3R 0M9, 905 477 0117

Submitted along with this is our 2008 Budget, as approved at our meeting, 09 January 2008.

Sincerely,

Gregory McCormick
Chair-Unionville B.LA.
Unionville B.1.A.

Box 64711

Unionville, Ontario,
L3R 0M9

905 477 0117



